Residents must pull their trash cans and recycle bins back to their units once the trash is picked up by
the City. The cans cannot be left sitting at the curb, under trees or in the yard areas, or on the sidewalk.
Residents will be charged a fee of $10 each time a HHA Staff member has to return the cans or bins to
the unit.

If you suffer medical conditions which would cause it to be an extreme hardship to get the trash cans to
the curb for pickup, please visit the HHA website at hendersonvilleha@org. for details on how to apply
for a “walk out” service under the tab “Things You Should Know” or contact the HHA Office at (828) 692-
6175. Or you may call the City of Hendersonville at (828) 697-3084 for help in getting these forms faxed
to your doctor to qualify for this program.

Your Violation occurred on

This charge will be added to your account.



